
9:4 The General Service Board’s Probation/CJSWS 
Sub-Committee 
The AA Board‘s Probation/CJSWS Sub-Committee is chaired by the Trustee for Probation/ 
CJSWS and has up to seven other members with experience of Probation/CJSWS Liaison. 
 
The aim of the Sub-Committee is to raise awareness of the work of the Probation/Criminal 
Justice Social Work Services in Great Britain throughout the Fellowship. 
 
Its objectives include: 
 

• Developing and maintaining resources for Liaison Officers 
• Disseminating information on Probation/CJSWS through the Fellowship 
• Developing and maintaining the Probation/CJSWS areas on the AA(GB) website 
• Supporting the development and sharing of good practice 
• Supporting regional Liaison Officers 
• Organising the annual regional Liaison Officers meeting held in York 
• Organising periodic seminars for regional and intergroup Liaison Officers 
• Developing links with Prison Service Liaison Officers 
 

Each member has been asked to work closely with a particular group of regions, and contact 
details are sent out to regions. Regional Liaison Officers are encouraged to contact members 
of the Sub-Committee for suggestions, advice, support and guidance, and intergroups in 
regions without a regional Liaison Officer should not hesitate to make direct contact with 
members. 
 
The Sub-Committee’s email address is: infoprobation.sc@aamail.org 
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